
 

 

 
 
3rd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Day Trip – The London Mithraeum 

 

On Thursday 9th November 2023, both Apollo and Cosmo Classes will be going on a trip to The 

London Mirthraeum. This is a fantastic opportunity for your children to consolidate their learning in 

Humanities this year, as we will be visiting and looking at Roman remains and artefacts in Londinium.  

 

There will be a follow up session in school on Monday 13th November where artefacts from the 

Mithraem and a workshop will be held at school as part of our Romans WOW day.  

We would love the children to come in dressed as Romans for this fun learning day linked to our topic.  

We will be travelling on the London Underground from Southgate Station to Bank Station.  The 

children need to wear full school uniform on the day of the trip. No book bags will be required on this 

day and the children are required to bring their own packed lunch in a small bag. 

We plan to leave school as soon as the register is taken and be back by home time.  

 

This is a free trip and does not require payments from parent or carers.   

 

If any of our parents or carers would like to volunteer to accompany us, please let us know on the 

tear off slip below. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Toal, Mrs Kamal-Uddin and Mrs Kumar  

Year 4 teachers  

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Day Trip – The London Mithraeum 

I understand that my child will be out of school on Thursday 9th November and will be returning to 

school at approximately 3.30pm.   

I would not like to volunteer on this occasion. 

I would like to volunteer on this occasion. 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………    Class ………………………….. Signed………………………………  


